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November 19, 2001 

DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CHRISTENSEN) // - 

RE: DOCKET NO. 011419-TL - PETITION BY BELLSOUTH 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS, I N C .  FOR EXPEDITED REVIEW OF GROWTH 
CODE DENIALS BY THE NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN 
ADMINISTRATION (NANPA) FOR THE NORTH DADE EXCHANGE. 

Please place the attached Memorandum in t he  above-referenced 
docket file. 
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State of Florida 

~ 

DATE: November 9,2001 
TO: Patty Christensen, Senior Attomey, Division of Legal Services 
FROM: Bob Casey, Regulatory Analyst Supervisor, Division of Competitive Services 

Shevie Brown, Regulatory Analyst 11, Division of Competitive Services J& 

Nikki Bryant, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Competitive Services 
Docket No. 0 1 14 19-TL, BellSouth Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code Denials 
by NANPA for the Brentwood Switch in the North Dade Exchange 

RE: 

On October 30, 2001, BellSouth filed a petition requesting the Commission overtum 
NANPA'S decision to deny a growth code for the Brentwood switch in the North Dade rate center. 
In accordance with Commission Order PSC-01-1973-PCO-TL (Docket No. 01 0782-TL) which 
approved an expedited process for code denials, we have examined the BellSouth petition ,along 
with the confidential supplemental information, and have determined the following: 

1)  The carrier has demonstrated that it has a switch in a non-pooling multi- 
switch rate center which has a MTE of less than six months; 

2) The carrier has shown that it will be unable to provide services to customers 
from a switch in a multi-switch non-pooling rate center because its supply of 
numbers in less than six months; and 

3) Customers will not be able to have a choice of providers because a provider 
will run out of numbers for that switch in a multi-switch non-pooling rate 
center within six months. 

Since the three required criteria have been met, please prepare an administrative Proposed 
Agency Action (PAA) Order to be issued within seven business days of this memorandum 
(November 21, 2001) as outlined in the expedited code denial process order. Three previous 
NANPA code denials orders have been issued using the new expedited process ( See Docket Nos. 
02 1235-TL, 01 1266-TL7 and 01 1312-TL). If you have any questions, please call me at 413-6974. 

cc: Division of Competitive Services (Bulecza-Banks) 
Division of Legal Services (B. Reating) 
Docket No. 01 1419-TL 


